
Jeff Killip, Execu.ve Director and Secretary 
Washington U.li.es and Transporta.on Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Wa 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

We already have rooQop solar on our house, so changes to the tariff will not impact me 
personally.  However, it was the best decision we ever made.  I understand it is a complicated 
discussion to determine the role of residen.al rooQop solar to play in the future and how to 
fund it, but we need to encourage individuals to step up and do their part for themselves when 
they can.  

Please keep net metering in place as is, while the studies are performed to collect the data to 
understand the best path forward.   

Rick Brauen 
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